
Newsletter 14.01.2022 

Topaz News 

 

Dear All,  

It has been a busy week in Topaz 
this week. Following the alien crash 
landing we decided to make some 
alien friends in our forest session. 

       

 

 

 

We have been building our stick-ability and problem solving skills and making sure that we are 
challenging ourselves to be purple learners. We have been using Numicon to make rockets and write 
number sentences, painting aliens, making plans and models for space vehicles. Some of us have 
even been to the moon! 

     

In maths this week we have also been looking at number order with the Number blocks. At home you 
can support by taking the numbers off your keyring, ordering them then hiding one and seeing if your 
child can guess which one has gone missing. 

In phonics we have worked on segmenting and blending adding the sounds igh/or/ai. My video of 
phase 3 sounds won’t work so I will record a new one. We will be celebrating 5 times a week 
reading/phonic practise every Friday in celebration assembly so write in the book each time please. 

Next Week 

We are hoping that our Beat Bus session will start on Monday. Sadly, our singing lady didn’t come to 
our session last week. We’re not sure why but I will keep you updated. 

Forest sessions will be on Wednesday afternoons. Please message me if you can help on 
any Wednesday afternoon up until half term. 

PE Tuesday and Friday 

Warm regards,    Sally Windmill 
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